
From: Shelton, Jennifer <Jennifer.Shelton@wsp.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 12:19 PM 
To: Neitzel, Grant D - DNR 
Cc: Tittjung, Heather (Heather.Tittjung@magellanlp.com); Rohlfs, Robert 
Subject: FW: Magellan Pipeline - Closure Request Revisions 
Attachments: 4400-202 Magellan Superior Closure Request -Revised Page 15 06 2021.pdf 

Hi Grant, 

Per your request, I have attached a revised page 15 of the Closure Request form. Please insert this 
revised page into the final copy of the closure request. 

 
Magellan is working with BNSF to obtain an environmental access agreement to complete the well 
abandonment activities. Once the access agreement has been executed, we will move forward with the 
well abandonment activities. 

 
Please note: BNSF has not provided feedback on the well abandonment work plan that was submitted 
for their review, nor have they issued the draft access agreement for Magellan’s review. What is the 
process for requesting an extension for the well abandonment activities if the BNSF access agreement is 
not finalized in the next few weeks? 

 
Thanks, 

 
Jennifer Shelton, P.E. (WI, GA, IL, OH, SC, TN, WV) 

 
Phone: +1 608 669 9237 
Mobile: +1 608 332 4116 
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